
From: Jereb, Thomas [TAJ3@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2005 3:24 PM 
To: 2105comments@nsrnet.com 
Cc: sstohrer@waterboards.ca.gov; uncapher@nsrnet.com; James Reilly 
Subject: PG&E Comments on CEQA Scoping for UNFFR Project (FERC 2105) 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Sharon,  Attached is a pdf file of a letter I signed today with PG&E's comments on the CEQA Scoping for the Upper North Fork 
Feather River Project (FERC 2105).  I have mailed you the original letter which includes an attachment.  The attachment to the 
letter is not included in this e-mail because of its size however you have previously received a copy of the report. 

Thank you.  

Tom Jereb  

<<Sharon Stohrer.pdf>>  
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